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From: Theresa Martin 
Sent: Saturday, 5 March 2022 9:18 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: State of Emergency Bill 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

I write with reference to the Extension to the Emergency Bill.  

I do not want an extension to the Emergency Bill until 31st October 2022 

The reason being 
I believe Covid data has been exaggerated and a lot of covid related situations were not reported to the 
TGA as they should have been, showing proof of a Covid related instance. 

I have been segregated in society as I am not permitted to enter a coffee shop, a bar, a restaurant, or even 
some businesses unless I have been vaccinated with any one of the mRNA substances. 

My application for work has been narrowed severely because of the restrictions and limitations placed on 
me regarding the state of emergency bill. Therefore, I cannot apply for positions I am qualified to do. This 
instance has caused me to suffer severe financial hardship and placed me way below the poverty line, and 
my living standard has dramatically declined.  

I want to get back to some normality of life and be able to have the opportunity to move freely and do 
some of the things I used to do without these restrictions placed upon me. Therefore, I ask that the 
extension to the State of Emergency Bill be dropped and put an end to vaccine mandates. Thank you.  

Sincerely 

Theresa Martin 
 
  

Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 1594




